
 

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE: LIQUOR LICENCE APPLICATION  
Published on: November 14, 2024 

Planning and Building Department 
Burnaby City Hall  |  4949 Canada Way, Burnaby, BC  V5G 1M2 

LIQUOR LICENCE APPLICATION (LLA) #24-06 
 
APPLICANT: Bow and Stern Restaurant Brentwood 
SUBJECT:  Proposed permanent extension of liquor service hours at the subject  
   establishment 
LOCATION:  2626 – 4567 Lougheed Highway 
 
PUBLIC INPUT DEADLINE: November 22, 2024 
 
Bow and Stern Restaurant Brentwood has made an application to permanently extend 
its hours of liquor service.  The current liquor service hours are 9 am to midnight, daily.  
The requested hours of liquor service are 9 am to 1 am, Sundays to Thursdays, and 9 am 
to 2 am on Fridays and Saturdays. 
 
For further information on this Liquor Licence Application, contact the Planning and 
Development Department at 604-294-7400.   
 
Public input on this application is invited prior to the City of Burnaby submitting a 
response regarding the application to the Liquor and Cannabis Regulation Branch. 
The deadline for written submissions is 4:45 pm, on Friday, November 22, 2024. 
 
Written comments may be sent to the Planning and Development Department by: 
Letter posted or delivered to:  4949 Canada Way, Burnaby, BC, V5G 1M2; or 
Email:     planning@burnaby.ca   
 
Please note, all submissions must contain the name and address of the writer which 
will become part of the public record.  
 

 
 
E. Kozak  
General Manager Planning and Development  
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